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“Mr Filippo Grandi, United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees, yesterday made the statement 

that, ‘Australia’s policy of offshore processing in Papua New Guinea and Nauru…has caused 

extensive, avoidable suffering for far too long.’” 

 

“Those remaining in offshore processing in Papua New Guinea and Nauru, attempting to come to 

Australia for safety and a better life, deserve better.” 

 

“People seeking asylum are often vulnerable members of our global community. It is imperative that 

they are treated humanely with options for settlement in safe countries and where no one is sent to a 

country or place where they may face further persecution.” 

 

“Australia, if it is to be committed to its international obligations, must work with countries in the 

region and non-government organisations to ensure the safety of those seeking asylum in our region.” 

 

“Whilst it is important to prevent the loss of life at sea, it is equally important to provide adequate 

care for those in offshore detention. Australia needs to take responsibility for those in offshore 

detention and provide them adequate amenities, and provide quick resettlement options.” 

 

“I urge the Australian Government, to assist in the quick resettlement of those in Papua New Guinea 

and Nauru, provide options for families to reunite, and to endorse programs that both protect lives at 

sea and in its care.” 

 

For media enquiries, please contact Fr Maurizio Pettenà, National Director ACMRO, on 

info@acmro.catholic.org.au 

 

For the UNHCR media release, http://www.unhcr.org/en-au/news/press/2017/7/597217484/unhcr-

chief-filippo-grandi-calls-australia-end-harmful-practice-offshore.html  
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